
 
 

Dr. George & Marie Smullen Memorial Scholarship 
 

The Dr. George and Marie Smullen Memorial Scholarship is an endowed award 
housed at the St. Catherine's High School Foundation.  George and Marie’s children 
– Mary Lee Smullen Croatt ‘57, Michael Smullen ‘59 and George Smullen, Jr. ’62 – 
established this scholarship in honor of their parents. 
 
This is a $2,500 tuition scholarship, with up to three recipients, that is 
automatically renewable for the student’s next school year, if he/she maintains 
eligibility. 
 

AWARD CRITERIA: 
 

• 2.67 or better cumulative GPA; 
• Applicant’s family demonstrates moderate to severe financial need, 

evidenced by the completion of the Siena Catholic Schools financial aid 
application (https://studentfinancialaid.blackbaud.school/#!/login); and   

• Proven good citizenship and community involvement. 
 
Priority will be given to an Our Lady of Grace Academy graduate. 
 
MATERIALS TO BE SUBMITTED 
 

1. Grades 9-11: Attach a copy of your 2022-23 report card to show cumulative 
GPA. For current 8th graders: Attach a copy of your full-year 2022-23 report 
card as well as a copy of your current report card for 2023-24, to date, 
showing courses attempted and grades earned. 
 

2. Complete the Siena Catholic Schools financial aid application by a parent, to 
be submitted separately (see above award criteria for web address); and 
 

3. A typed, double-spaced essay of no more than one page, listing any 
activities that demonstrate community involvement and good 
citizenship.  This could include volunteer work, sports, church-related 
functions, work experience, clubs, Scouts, etc.  

 
 
 
 

Deadline: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 


